
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

44/19 21 November 2019 
 

ELECTOR’S MEETING 
 

In accordance with the provisions of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA) 
(CI), notice is hereby given that the Elector’s Meeting will be held at the 
George Fam Chambers on Tuesday 10 December 2019 commencing at 
6.30pm. 
 
The matters to be discussed at the Elector’s Meeting are the contents of the 
2019 Annual Report and any other general business related to the Shire.  
 
The annual report is available at the George Fam Main Office and Public 
Library during office hours or the Shire’s website www.shire.gov.cx. 
 
All residents are welcome.  
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
 
 

http://www.shire.gov.cx/

